BEACH BABIES NEWS





5th: Eve H.

9th: Blake O.

13th: Gia A.

15th: Nora M.

22nd: Lucas B.

23rd: Ruby B.

30th: Avery R



November

Happy November! We have had a very exciting school year so far. The children are growing and learning so much. This month we will be celebrating Thanksgiving all month long! Check out our events section to see what fun activities we have planned for November!

A Look Ahead: Parent-Teacher Conferences

We are looking forward to this year's Parent-Teacher Conferences. Conferences are being offered via phone or in-person. Each conference will take approximately 15 minutes. Later this month a sign-up sheet will be posted outside of each classroom. When it is time for your scheduled conference via phone, please call the center and you will be transferred to your child's teacher When it is time for your in-person conference, come on in!

Below are the dates conferences will be offered for each age group.

Infants: Monday, December 4th **Ones:** Tuesday, December 5th **Twos:** Wednesday, December 6th **Threes:** Thursday, December 7th

Pre-K: Friday, December 8th

Be thankful for what you have; you'll end up having more. If you concentrate on what you don't have, you will never, ever have enough. --Oprah Winfrey

NOTES FROM THE FAMILY HANDBOOK

Outdoor Play

Fresh air promotes good health and is not a contributing factor to catching colds or flu. Please do not send your child to the center if you do not want him/her to spend time outside. Outdoor play is critical for children's well-being. Please provide children with ample and appropriate clothing for cold, wet, snow, or hot outdoor weather. Because wind can be uncomfortable to an ear infection, a hat or hood is recommended. *Children in the Toddler, Preschool, and School Age Classes go outside when the temperature is 25 degrees F. (including wind-chill) or above.* If weather advisories are posted, children will not have outdoor play. Instead, they will have the opportunity for indoor Large Motor Activities.

November Events

1st - 22nd: Food Drive 1^{st -} 10th: Veteran's Toiletry Drive 2nd: Appoquinimink Asynchronous Day (See Letter from Owner via Email) 3rd: Appoquinimink In-Service Day 6th- 10th: Children's Book Week 6th: PJ Day for Daylight Savings! 7th: Election Day 10th: Appoquinimink In-Service Day 10th: Wear Red, White, and Blue Day! 11th: Veteran's Day 13th – 17th: Fall Spirit Week 14th: Joe Corbi's Delivery Day 17th: Family Thanksgiving Feast 20th- 22nd: Appoquinimink In-Service Day 22nd: Clem Bowen the Story Teller!

Please See Monthly Calendar for More Events!

Happy Thanksgiving!

23rd- 24th: BEACH BABIES CLOSED





Scarecrow Crunch

- 4 cups crunchy oatmeal cereal squares
- 4 cups tiny twist pretzels
- 1 (22 oz) bag candy corn autumn mix
- 2 cups peanut butter candy in crunchy shell
- 2 (6 oz) boxes caramel popcorn with nuts
- 1 (6.6 oz) bag chocolate graham baked snacks



Joe Corbi's Fundraiser

Thank you to all the families that participated in our Joe Corbi's Fundraiser. We appreciate all your help in earning money to put towards additional classroom materials. I am excited to announce the classroom that sold the most items was Two's 1! This classroom has earned a pizza party! The Joe Corbi's orders are estimated to be delivered on Tuesday, November 14th and can be picked up after 2:00 pm. This date is subject to change. All items must be picked up the day of delivery because we do not have the freezer space to keep your items cold. Thank you for another great year of Joe Corbi's!

The Season of Giving

Our annual food drive will begin November 1st and will run until November 22nd. We are looking for donations of any non-perishable food items. All items will be donated to the DE Food Bank. We are also doing a toiletry drive for Veteran's Day from November 1st- 10th, all items will be donated to Warriors Helping Warriors.

Thank you!

A special thank you to everyone that came to our Trunk or Treat and those that decorated their trunks. Your participation made it a "spooktacular" event for the children.